
From: Claire Bowen
Subject: Re: Message from website contact form

Date: 19 June 2020 at 10:08
To: Info Info@bingham-tc.gov.uk

Hi

Many thanks for getting back to me.

We are hopefully starting back next week with small groups (5) with our junior section.  

It will mainly be skills and fitness to start with hence needing more equipment.  We are looking at ball use with players bringing
their own and they are sanitizer prior to working with someone else etc. It's a logistical nightmare but only way we can get back to
some sort of netball. No games against each other allowed yet.

Thanks
Claire

On Fri, 19 Jun 2020, 10:03 Info, <Info@bingham-tc.gov.uk> wrote:
Hello Claire

Thank-you for your email. At the moment I have no more information on this fund but when I do I will be in touch to let you
know how the Council plans to proceed and that the Netball Club have made their interest known given the hardship and
additional costs incurred. 

I'm guessing you're happy to be back on court, are you all having to wear gloves? 

Regards

Sharon Pyke PSLCC
Town Clerk
Bingham Town Council
01949 831445

Please note that the Town Clerk works part time so there may be a delay in replying. 

This transmission is intended for the named addressee(s) only and may contain sensitive or protectively marked material up to
RESTRICTED and should be handled accordingly. Unless you are the named addressee (or authorised to receive it for the
addressee) you may not copy or use it, or disclose it to anyone else. If you have received this transmission in error please
notify the sender immediately.

-----Original Message-----
From: Bingham Town Council Website 
Sent: 18 June 2020 11:49
To: Info <Info@bingham-tc.gov.uk>
Subject: Message from website contact form

For: info@bingham-tc.gov.uk

From: Claire Bowen
Email: 
Phone: 
Company: Bingham.Netball

Message:
Hi
Could you tell me more about the humanitarian Aid fund that you have and who and what is eligible to apply for some funding.

As a club we have had no income for the last 3.5 months and we are trying to get it back up and running but obviously with the
government guidelines in place this means we have got to have small group training hence us having to hire facilities for more
hours and purchase extra equipment to accommodate this and also all the H&S products required

Many thanks
Claire
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